December 2018 Newsletter
Trinity Christian Preschool & Child Care Center

Dear Trinity Families,

The most wonderful time of the year is upon us..The Birth of Jesus! This is such an exciting
time for all of our preschoolers as we prepare for Christmas in our classrooms and look forward
to celebrating Jesus' birthday before Christmas Break! I am looking forward to hearing all of
the Christmas songs that will fill our hallways, the smells of baking in our classrooms and peeking
at the gifts the children will be making for you.

As the Holidays approach, we would like to wish each family a wonderful Christmas filled with
special times spent with family and friends!

Blessings, Ms. Sullivan

Scholastic Book Orders

Thursday, December 13 December Scholastic Book orders will be due

Trinity Christian Preschool invites all on Tuesday, December 4™,
Trinity Families to join us for Online ordering is available at
"The Christmas Story". www.scholastic.com/bookclubs.

o 6:30PM-7:30PM Our Class Activation Code is NL8Z8.

» Children dress as a Nativity character

e Nativity Story
e Christmas Songs
e Refreshments

Tuition Accounts
ALL Preschool and Child Care

tuition accounts need to be current before
Please register by Wednesday, December 12 Christmas break. Please look for a note in

your child's mailbox if you have

an open balance. Thank You.

Important Dates
Thank You for helping us Please mark your calendars with the following
“Stuff Our Cupboard” important dates:

Many thanks for your generous donations of Mac Percy the Penguin - December 1-20

and Cheese and Pork and Beans! Bring socks/mittens to hang on our tree for
The children enjoyed bringing the items down to children in our community
the cupboard, matching up the boxes and seeing The Christmas Story

how the shelves Thursday, December 13™
became "stuffed" with more and Christmas Break - No Preschool/Child Care
more gifts for us to givel December 21%'-January 2™
Your generosity is greatly appreciated! | Classes resume Thursday, January 3™,




Chapel Time

At Chapel Time in December, Trinity Christian
Preschoolers will continue learning about the theme
"God is with me when I'm.." This month the children

will learn songs and rhymes to realize that "God is
with me when I'm happy". They will hear the story
"Let's Make a Joyful Noise". They may enjoy saying
this poem with you at home. I't's a good reminder
that God loves us, no matter what!

When I am happy, I laugh ha, ha, hal
When I am sad, I cry boo, hoo, hool
When I am angry, I yell rats, rats, rats!
When I am afraid, I shake ah, ah, ah!

But T know that God is with me, (point up)

No matter how I feel. (frame face)

T trust in him, he loves me (fold hands in prayer,
place hands on heart)

I know that he is real. (open arms)

"For unto you is born this day in
the City of David,
a Savior, who is Christ the Lord.."

Notes from Trinity Church..

COOKIE WALK
Have family or friends coming for the Holidays?
Or just not in the baking mood?
Let Trinity UMC do the baking for youl
Join us for our Fourth Annual Cookie Walk.
Buy your Cookies and Holiday Treats by the pound!
When: December 8, 2018
Time: 9:00am-12:30pm
Where: Trinity United Methodist Church
Fellowship Hall
Please enter the north entrance (by the playground).

NEXT RED CROSS BLOOD DRIVE
Trinity United Methodist Church (TUMC) will host
a Red Cross Blood Drive at TUMC on
Friday, December 14, 2018, from 2:00 - 7:00 p.m.

BARN SERVICE
Experience the coming of Christmas as it might

have been 2,000 years ago in Bethlehem.
Please join us for the "Barn Service"
at 4:00 PM on Sunday, December 9th

at the barn of the Abe Hochstetler Family
at 2522 Kidron Road.

Children will enjoy sitting in the hay loft

as we listen to the Christmas Story

and sing favorite carols. Dress warmly!

The staff of Trinity Christian Preschool and Child Care Center wish you and your families a
Blessed Christmas Season. Let us all keep the true meaning of Christmas in our hearts this year.




